Attachment 6

From: John Anton

To: Trish Turner

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Hill Road Setback

Date: Thursday, December 28, 2023 11:46:45 AM

Thank you for your prompt replies. I have no objection to the proposal as I now understand it
to be.
John M. Anton

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 12, 2023, at 10:36, John Anton <janton@boxerlaw.com=> wrote:

Thank you for your prompt reply.
John M. Anton

Sent from my iPhone

From: Samuel Connell

To: Trish Turner

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Public Safety Tower/ 3275 Hill Road
Date: Thursday, January 4, 2024 6:20:17 AM

I am commenting on the proposed cell phone tower on APN 005-015-41

I live at 3355 Hill Road adjacent to the tower and within 200 yards.

Our major concern is lights. We would request that no lights be attached to the tower. We
have seen bright blinking lights etc. on the top of these towers and this would be something
that would not be acceptable. Other than light the project is acceptable.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this notice of intent.

Sincerely,
Sam Comnell




